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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

It is with great joy the Ball Committee 
and I welcome you to the 40th 
Catholic Charities Ball!  The selected 
theme this year, Remembering the Past 
with Gratitude, echoes the theme of 
our Diocese’s first preparatory year, 
Remember, for our Golden Jubilee 
celebration in 2024, where we reflect 
on Our Lord’s real presence in the 
Eucharist and his abundant blessings 
upon our Diocese throughout the years.

Our Lord calls us to be instruments of 
his mercy and love, and you respond 
to that call year after year.  For over 
four decades, the Catholic Charities 
Ball has raised essential funds that aid 
the vulnerable with rent assistance, 
food and medical care, mental health 
counseling, job placement, newcomer 
services and more.  As your bishop, I am 
deeply grateful.  

With your steadfast generosity, as well as the collaboration of parishes, schools and other 
community partners, Catholic Charities will continue daily to serve our brothers and 
sisters in need.  In his words, “Do this in remembrance of me,” may Our Lord continue to bless 
those we serve and those who enable us to do this work, and may he inspire widespread, 
generous support.

Thank you for your fidelity to Christ, which is reflected through your commitment to the 
mission of Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Arlington.  Always be assured of my prayers 
for you and your family.

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Michael F. Burbidge 
Bishop of Arlington

Most Reverend Michael F. Burbidge
Bishop of Arlington
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is a volunteer project to benefit the ministries of

Catholic Charities Diocese of Arlington

Car Ministry
Christ House Evening Meal

Christ House Thrift Shop
Christ House Men’s Transformational Housing

Christians Are Networking
Education and Workforce Development

Emergency Assistance
Family Reunification

Family Services Mental Health Counseling
Hogar Immigrant Services – Legal

Migration and Refugee Services
Mobile Response Center

Mother of Mercy Free Medical Clinics
Opioid Parish Response

Pregnancy and Adoption Services
Prison Ministry – Welcome Home Re-Entry Program

Retreat for the Seriously Ill
St. Lucy Food Project

St. Margaret of Cortona Family Residences
St. Margaret of Cortona Maternity Housing

St. Martin de Porres Senior Center
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Letter from the 
Ball Chairs

Good Evening and Welcome  
to the 2022 Catholic Charities Ball!

Thank you all who join us tonight, in person and in spirit. We are grateful for 
each of you and blessed to be together to support Catholic Charities in its 

mission to renew hope and serve the most vulnerable in our Diocese.

This year, on the Ruby Anniversary of the Catholic Charities Ball, we gather with 
gratitude and remember the impact and contributions over the last 40 years. In 
preparation for this year’s celebration, we recall the words of one of the youngest 
members of our Diocese, who eloquently reminds us of the heart and soul of 
our charitable mission: “Charity is grace, from God. It’s how He helps you to 
help people.”

So, in that spirit, we are grateful for God’s grace and the ways He has empowered 
you to share His many gifts with your neighbor. 

We are blessed to have as our host this evening the Most Reverend Michael F. 
Burbidge, Bishop of Arlington. We extend special thanks to our Honorary Co-
Chairs, Kevin, Danny, Chris and Ted Keany for their continued leadership and 
support of Catholic Charities, and our Special Gifts Co-Chairs, Alan Holmer and 
Kelly McGinn, for their extraordinary efforts to raise funds necessary to serve the 
growing needs of our most vulnerable neighbors.

Lastly, thank you to our committee members who, year after year, joyfully and 
generously share their time, talent, and experience. We are grateful for the 
opportunity to celebrate this legacy with you as we build the hope of tomorrow!

We raise our glass with gratitude,

Vicki Scheer Foster		 Karen Kenny Skinner
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Letter from the 
Special Gifts Chairs

Welcome to the 2022 Catholic Charities Ball! 

We are very excited to 
be gathering again in 

person this evening to celebrate 
the 40th Anniversary of the Ball.

As the Special Gifts Chairs, we 
want to thank our incredible 
team of volunteers who have 
dedicated their time, talent, and 
treasure to Catholic Charities 
and the Ball year after year. Your 
devotion to Catholic Charities 
makes this evening one of the 
most important and impactful events of the year.

The great works of Catholic Charities is only possible with the participation and 
generosity of volunteers, individuals, families, parishes, schools and companies. 
The theme of this evening’s Ball is Remembering the Past with Gratitude, and as we 
look back not only on this challenging past year, but also on the 40 years since the 
Ball began, we are truly grateful for the ways that Catholic Charities has grown 
and expanded its ministries to serve the thousands of those in need who turn to 
us each year.

Thank you for joining us and we hope that you enjoy this beautiful and elegant 
evening. Please know that your attendance contributes greatly to the vital work 
of Catholic Charities.

Peace and Blessings,

Kelly McGinn and Alan Holmer 
2022 Catholic Charities Ball Special Gifts Chairs
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Program

Reception
V

Welcome
Master of Ceremonies
Mrs. Kelly McGinn

V
Blessing & Gratitude

Most Reverend Michael F. Burbidge
Bishop of Arlington

2022 Honorary Ball Chairs
Keany Produce & Gourmet 

Kevin, Danny, Chris, and Ted Keany

Recognition of Past Ball and Special Gifts Chairs

V
Dinner
V

Remarks
Stephen Carattini, President and CEO, Catholic Charities

V
Awards

Presented by
Most Reverend Michael F. Burbidge and Stephen Carattini

The James J. Matthews Legacy Award
Mary Joe Barrazotto  |  Jennie Trapasso

The Bishop Paul S. Loverde Legacy Award
Christ the Redeemer Catholic Church

V
Raffle Drawing

V
Catholic Charities Video and Bid for Catholic Charities

Mr. Alan Holmer

V
Dancing

Music by Millennium
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Menu

V
Salad

Heirloom Tomato Carpaccio, Whole Baby Lettuce,  
Beet Ribbon, Sherry Vinaigrette

V
Entree

Gorgonzola-crusted Filet of Beef, Red Wine Reduction  
Paired with Sea Bass, Lemon Beurre Blanc

Organic Mushroom Risotto, Lemon Broccolini

vegan: Cauliflower Steak, Quinoa,  
Broccolini, Carrot, Coconut Curry Sauce 

V
Dessert

Cherry Pistachio Bar, White Chocolate Mousse,  
Sour Cherry Compote

V
Wines

Sauvignon Blanc, Ponga, Marlborough, New Zealand

Merlot, Blackstone, California
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Our Honorary Ball Chairs

Keany Produce & Gourmet

The Keany Family is delighted to be 
the Honorary Ball Chairs for the 40th 
Annual Catholic Charities Ball. Kevin, 
Danny, Chris, Ted, and their four 
other siblings moved from Arizona 
to Washington, DC in 1962, and have 
been deeply rooted in the Diocese 
of Arlington since they moved to 
Alexandria in 1968.  Kevin attended 
St. John’s College High School (1972), 
and Danny (1974), Chris (1975), and 
Ted (1977) graduated from Bishop Ireton High School. 

In 1978, Kevin Keany started the Keany Produce Company with a single small warehouse 
in Washington, DC.  As the business grew, Kevin’s brothers, Chris, Danny, and Ted, joined 
in the effort while their father, Patrick, continued his support. Over the past 40 years, 
Keany Produce & Gourmet has built a strong reputation across the mid-Atlantic region 
for providing customers with personal service and for delivering the finest quality 
produce at a reasonable price. Today, Keany Produce & Gourmet is still a family-owned 
business with each of the brothers taking an active role in the day-to-day operations 
and overall future company planning. There are six next-generation family members 
involved in the business, all of whom attended Catholic schools in the area. Additionally, 
a number of upper management are alumni of local Catholic schools. 

The Keany Family has made it a core part of the business to give back to their community. 
Each week, Danny Keany provides fresh produce to the Little Sisters of the Poor. The 
company also donates fresh produce to local food hubs and kitchens – SOME, Martha’s 
Table, The Father McKenna Center, and DC Central Kitchen.  During the pandemic, 
Keany’s Curbside Pay-It-Forward fundraiser amassed over $100,000 worth of donations 
to provide fresh produce to the St. Lucy Project. Keany continually supports Catholic 
Charities, St. Mary’s Basilica (Pheonix, Arizona), and PRS, Inc. 

“We are grateful to be just a small factor in the outpouring of advocacy 
and support Catholic Charities provides to our greater community. 
We are humbled by their designation to us as Honorary Ball Chairs” 

– Ted Keany 
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Ball Committee

Vicki Foster            Karen Skinner
BALL CHAIRS

Kim Aubry

Joayn Bahr

Debra Beard

Anne Biedscheid

Cece Boyer

Mary Beth Carroll

Regina Cassidy

Barbara Caudle

Meaghan Dofflemeyer

Laurie Dunlop

Mary Sheila Evans

Laura Fitch

Martha Goetzman

Mary Ann Kaahanui 

Megan Kennedy

Louise Kugler

Lari Anne Kundinger

Joanie Matthews

Carolyn McMillan

Mary Ann Miller

Michele Mrozek

Rachel Murdock

Julie Nirschl

Dede O’Donnell

Olga Portell

Kathy Prominski

Claire Ricaurte

Nancy Scully

Lauren Smith

Diana Sims Snider

Julie Theobald

Katherine Tramonte

Laura Tramonte

Vincent Tramonte
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Special Gifts Committee

Alan Holmer           Kelly McGinn
SPECIAL GIFTS CHAIRS 

Mary Beth Carroll

A. Paul Lanzillotta

Mary Katherine Lanzillotta

John J. McLaughlin III

Shawn P. McLaughlin

Peter M. Prominski 

John Reiter

Ron Riggins

Elizabeth Schiavone 

Robert J. Smith, Jr.

Robert J. Smith, Sr.
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Ball Advisory Committee

Kim Aubry

Joayn Bahr

Anne Biedscheid

Mary Beth Carroll

Barbara Caudle        

Maria Coakley David

Vicki Foster

Martha Goetzman

Louise Kugler

Julie Nirschl

Olga Portell

Claire Ricaurte

Lynne Shank

Karen Skinner

Lauren Smith

Julie Theobald
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Catholic Charities of the 
Diocese of Arlington

Board of Directors
His Excellency

Most Reverend Michael F. Burbidge
Bishop of Arlington

Stephen J. Carattini
President and Ceo

Members
Sean Ballington

Anne M. Biedscheid 
Maria del Pilar Vazquez Calva 

Rev. Thomas P. Ferguson
Alan F. Holmer
Kelly McGinn

Ingrid Parris-Hicklin
Very Rev. Patrick L. Posey

Richard P. Quintana
John P. Reiter

Rev. Donald J. Rooney
Robert J. Smith

Paul Schott Stevens 
Monica Jemino Summit 

Julie F. Theobald

Jasper (Jay) Sciuto
Treasurer

Kelly K. McKeague
Vice Chairman 

Mary Beth Carroll
Secretary

Very Rev. Robert Cilinski
Ex-Officio Member

Officers
Ronald S. Riggins

Chairman

V

V

V
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Raffle

GRAND PRIZE
Rolex Watch from Liljenquist & Beckstead Jewelers

Imagine yourself adorned with the elegance of a beautifully crafted 
timepiece: a choice of Men’s or Ladies’ Steel Oyster Perpetual 

Datejust to enjoy for a lifetime.

Courtesy of Tom Liljenquist of Liljenquist & Beckstead Jewelers

Luxurious Overnight at The Ritz-Carlton and Dining at the Palm Restaurant

Enjoy a night at the luxurious Ritz-Carlton, Tysons Corner and 
share a romantic dinner for two at the Palm Restaurant. Hotel stay 

is for one weekend night and includes an American breakfast for two 
the next morning.

Courtesy of The Ritz-Carlton, Tysons Corner and the Palm Restaurant

A Romantic Evening for Two at the Army and Navy Club of Washington, D.C.

Spoil someone special with a romantic Saturday evening stay for 
two including dinner, a bottle of wine, and Sunday brunch at the 

Army and Navy Club of Washington, D.C.   

Courtesy of The Honorable & Mrs. William S. Colwell

Get Away from It All in Historic Annapolis, MD

Get away from it all with a three night stay in an Annapolis condo 
within walking distance of downtown and the Naval Academy.  

Enjoy the charm of the Historic Annapolis District and dine using a 
$100 gift certificate for a local restaurant.

Courtesy of Mary Beth and Jim Carroll

V V
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The Legacy 
Awards
2022
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The James J. Matthews 
Legacy Award

 Jennie Lee Trapasso

It is with great pleasure that Catholic Charities of the 
Diocese of Arlington presents the 2022 James J. Matthews 

Legacy Award to Jennie Lee Trapasso.

The James J. Matthews Award was established on the 25th 
Anniversary of the Catholic Charities Ball. Mr. Matthews 
furnished the vision for the Ball and had the drive and 
determination to turn his idea into a reality. This Award 
honors his memory by recognizing individuals who embody 
Mr. Matthews’ spirit and enduring commitment to Catholic 
Charities. Jennie Lee Trapasso was such an individual.

Jennie Lee passed away on December 21, 2021, after living with cancer for four years. 
Prior to her passing, she was informed that she was to be a 2022 Award recipient. 
She was thrilled, honored and humbled to be recognized for her years of service to 
Catholic Charities. Jennie and her late husband, Victor G. Trapasso, were members of 
the original Catholic Charities Ball Committee with Mr. Matthews and others. Jennie 
shared that their introduction to Catholic Charities and the support received from the 
agency enabled them to adopt their children, Michael and Laura, now Laura Adler.

Jennie Lee was born in Detroit, MI in 1936 to John W. and Jennie Gibson. She came 
to Northern Virginia with her family when she was 11 years old. She attended 
Washington-Lee High School and earned a BBA from the University of Michigan 
in 1958. She worked as secretary-treasurer and later CEO for the family real estate 
business and as an administrator for a local tax preparer.

Jennie volunteered for many charitable organizations and also served as an elections 
officer for the City of Alexandria. She served on the board of the Alexandria Hospital and, 
later, INOVA Hospital System. She was active with St.  Stephen and St. Agnes Schools.

In 1989, Jennie chaired the Catholic Charities Ball with Ann Guiffre, also of 
Alexandria. The following year she became the Treasurer for the Ball until 2006. She 
was passionate about her service to Catholic Charities. Jennie was a person who 
brought great joy to all she met. She was known for her sparkling personality and 
brought a smile to everyone.

Jennie embodied the spirit of giving with her generosity of time, talent and treasure. 
Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Arlington is proud to present The James J. 
Matthews Legacy Award posthumously to Jennie Lee Trapasso.

2022 Catholic Charities Ball	 15



The James J. Matthews 
Legacy Award

Mary Joe Barrazotto

It is with great pleasure that Catholic Charities of the 
Diocese of Arlington presents the 2022 James J, Matthews 

Legacy Award to Mary Joe Barrazotto.

The Matthews Legacy Award was established on the 25th 
Anniversary of the Catholic Charities Ball.  Mr. Matthews 
supplied not only the vision for the Ball, but also the drive and 
determination to make the event a reality.  This Award honors his 
memory by recognizing individuals who embody Mr. Matthews’ 
spirit and everlasting commitment.

Since the beginning of the Ball’s existence, Mary Joe Barrazotto has been involved 
in leadership roles in her church, community, business and family.  She was born in 
Arlington, VA on November 19, 1940 to Charles and Virginia Radigan.  She was the 
only daughter with three brothers—Mac, Tom and Bill.

Mary Joe went to school in Arlington, starting in St. Agnes in 4th grade and then 
attended  Marymount High School.  She participated in the Catholic Youth program 
at St. Agnes where she was recognized, “from the pulpit,” for her participation.

After marrying Richard Barrazotto in 1959, Mary Joe raised four children, Richard Jr., 
Mary, Matthew and John.  She is now the proud grandmother of nine grandchildren 
and has four great-grandchildren.

While raising four children was a full-time job, Mary Joe was an active member of 
the Service League of Northern Virginia, holding various officer roles and chairing 
numerous fundraisers such as the Tiara Ball.  She volunteered at St. Agnes School 
where her three sons attended elementary school.

After her children were in high school, Mary Joe began working full time at the family 
business, Clements Pastry Shop.  She ran the office for more than 30 years, keeping a firm 
handle on her three sons as they took over management of the business from their dad.

While working full time, Mary Joe continued to support various non-profit 
organizations. As a proud supporter of Catholic Charities, Mary Joe served on several 
Catholic Charities Ball Committees before working closely with Dee Estes to chair 
the Ball in 1994.  Since then, she has been a long-standing member of the advisory 
board and she and Richard contribute annually to the Ball to support its various 
programs to help those in need.  Currently, Mary Joe proudly supports Missionhurst, 
including working with others to decorate the altar with fresh flowers and plants.  
She and Richard attend Mass at Missionhurst every Sunday.

Throughout her life, Mary Joe has more than exemplified the spirit of the Matthews 
Award with faith, grace and dignity.  Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Arlington is 
proud to present The James J. Matthews Legacy Award to Mary Joe Barrazotto.
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Bishop Paul Stephen Loverde 
Legacy Award

Christ The Redeemer Catholic Church

Each year, the Bishop Paul S. Loverde Legacy 
Award honors a person, parish, or organization 

within our diocese that has demonstrated an 
extraordinary commitment to serving the poor 
through its commitment to and support of Catholic 
Charities of the Diocese of Arlington. Catholic 
Charities is pleased to present this year’s award to 
Christ the Redeemer Catholic Church, Sterling.

Christ the Redeemer, a multicultural and multilingual parish that is home to 11,700 
parishioners, this year celebrates the 50th anniversary of its founding. The parish 
has a deep commitment to sharing the love of Christ and meeting the needs of its 
neighbors through compassion and charity. 

Under the leadership of Father Jaffe, Christ the Redeemer has been tireless in its 
efforts to tend to the needs of the local community, regardless of whether or not 
they are parishioners of Christ the Redeemer.   Over the past 18 months Christ the 
Redeemer has provided an astounding $800,000 in emergency assistance to families 
affected by COVID-19 to ensure they could remain in their homes, provide for their 
children, and get back to work.  The parish worked closely with Catholic Charities 
to refer families who could benefit from COVID-19 relief monies, including CARES 
Act funds. The parish also provided for families who did not qualify for this funding. 
Fr. Jaffe tirelessly sought out private foundation grants, appealed to the parish for 
contributions, and found major donors who were willing to provide matching gifts in 
order to help as many vulnerable households as possible. 

Christ the Redeemer has been a great collaborator with Catholic Charities, which 
maintains a permanent office at the parish, currently used by the Office of Newcomer 
Services. As a strong advocate for the poor, Fr. Jaffe frequently shares with his 
parishioners the work of Catholic Charities, inviting their support of the ministry. In 
2019 his parish hosted Catholic Charities and welcomed Bishop Michael Burbidge 
who celebrated a special World Day of the Poor Mass. This Catholic Charities event 
included a winter coat collection to benefit the rural poor served by Catholic Charities’ 
Mercy (Mobile Response Center) Van. This past autumn, Christ the Redeemer opened 
its facilities to Catholic Charities staff for its first daylong all-staff gathering since the 
onset of the pandemic.

For their unwavering commitment to serving the poor and partnering with 
Catholic Charities, we are honored to present this award to Father Jaffe and Christ 
the Redeemer.
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The James J. Matthews 
Legacy Award

Annual Recipients

2007	 Julie Howard, Joanie Matthews, and Jan Test

2008	 Judy and Peter Davis

2009	 Ann and Paul Lanzillotta

2010	 Lauren and Bob Smith

2011	 BG (RET) Margaret Brewer

2012	 Jane Goetzman

2013	 Robin and Bob Fitch

2014	 Dorra Dee Estes

2015	 Barbara and Jeb Bankert

2016	 Gincy and Nick Carosi

2017	 Ann and Joseph Guiffre and Family

2018	 Dr. Robert and Mary Ann Nirschl

2019	 Chris and John McLaughlin

2020	 Jeannie and Terry Lindsay

2022	 Mary Joe Barrazotto and Jennie L. Trapasso

The Bishop Paul Stephen 
Loverde Legacy Award

Annual Recipients

2015	 Father Mark S. Mealey

2016	 Father Donald Rooney

2017	 The Basilica of Saint Mary

2018	 All Saints Catholic Church, Manassas

2019	 Diocese of Arlington Knights of Columbus Councils

2020	 St. Elizabeth of Hungary and St. Anthony of Padua

2022	 Christ The Redeemer Catholic Church
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V
The Ball Committee recognizes and appreciates the generosity and  

support of the participants in the 2022 Catholic Charities Ball  
as demonstrated by their gifts in the following categories:

	 Platinum	 gift of $50,000

	 Diamond	 gift of $25,000

	 Gold	 gift of $15,000

	 Silver	 gift of $10,000

	 Pewter	 gift of $8,000

	 Brass	 gift of $5,000

	 Bronze	 gift of $2,500

	 Benefactor 	 gift of $1,000

	 Supporter	 gift of $500

underwriter

The 2022  
Catholic Charities 

Ball Committee

Presents and Thanks 
the 2022 Special Gifts Contributors
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Platinum
Anonymous

Katherine and Gary Buschelman

Keany Produce and Gourmet

Cindy and John Lee

Kathy and Steve Pryor

Diamond
The Cornelius J. and Ellen P. Coakley Family Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Frommelt

Joan and Alan Holmer

Holy Spirit Catholic Church

Kearney & Company

Patricia and Steve Kelmar

Nativity Catholic Church

Page Family Foundation/Mary Noel and Bill Page

Teresa G. and Ronald S. Riggins

Linda and Paul Saville 

Wendy and Victor Sellier
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Gold

Anonymous

Mercedes and Giuseppe Cecchi

Nancy and Kelly McKeague

Dr. Robert and Mrs. Mary Ann Nirschl 

Janice Obuchowski and Halprin Family

Saint Leo the Great Catholic Church

Lauren and Bob Smith

Silver
Anonymous

Gail and Mike Altenburger

The Basilica of Saint Mary

Brendan and Lee Dunn

Ann Marie and Stephan Fay

Hilton Worldwide

Lanzillotta Family

Tricia and Geoff Malloy/Malloy Auto Group

Mr. and Mrs. Shawn P. McLaughlin/ 
McLaughlin Ryder Investments

Saint Bernadette Catholic Church and School

Saint Charles Borromeo Catholic Church
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Silver
Saint James Catholic Church 

Saint Raymond of Peñafort

Maria Alejandra and Enrique Antonio Segura

Elva and Byron Siliezar

Alison and Brandon Spencer

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Schott Stevens

Beverly and Thomas Tauke

Truist

Pewter
William Polk and Karen K. Skinner

Brass
Colonel (R) and Mrs. Stephen M. Bahr

Dr. Crystal and Mr. Stephen Bahr II

Bishop Denis J O’Connell High School

Bertha Soto Braddock 

Brother’s Mechanical

BVM Foundation

The Carosi Family 
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Brass
Mary Beth and Jim Carroll

The Cathedral of Saint Thomas More

Barbara and Larry Caudle 

Cavalier Logistics

CCS Fundraising

Mr. and Mrs. James T. Eck

Faith Direct

Mary Anne and George Forrester 

Vicki and Michael Foster/MTFA Architecture

Ghana Catholic Community

Mr. and Mrs. Henry K. Goetzman

Martha and Mark Goetzman 

Good Shepherd Catholic Church

Graham Holdings Company 

Susan and Michael Hamann

Marianne and Chris Jahn

Michelle and Dennis Kelly

Dr. and Mrs. John Kugler

Marymount University

Kelly and Jerry McGinn

Judy and Bob McLaughlin

Christine and John McLaughlin 
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Brass
Patricia and Michael McQuillen

The Nadar Family Foundation

The Nino R. Vaghi Foundation/Digital Office Products

OpEdge Solutions, LLC

Order of Malta, NoVA Region

Marla Cheppa and Gregory Patrick

Dr. and Mrs. Frank Pettrone

Mr. and Mrs. Peter M. Prominski

Mary and David Ralston

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ruffer

Saint Andrew the Apostle Catholic Church

Saint John the Beloved Catholic Church and Academy

Saint Luke Catholic Church

Saint Theresa Catholic Church

Saint Timothy Catholic Church

Julie F. Theobald

TND Good/Kate and Tom Shanley

Traffic Systems & Technology

Meridel and David Turch

Waldorf Risk Solutions 
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Brass
Sandy and William Wallenhorst

Brian and Kara Walsh

Walsh, Colucci, Lubeley & Walsh, P.C.

Bronze
All Saints Catholic Church

Tara Arras

Mary Joe and Richard Barrazotto

Anne M. Biedscheid 

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Bischoff

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Church

Suzie and Bill Buck

Catholic Charities USA

Christendom College 

Julie and Mike Ciatti 

The Honorable and Mrs. William S. Colwell

Barbara and Elwyn Charles Comstock

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Dommel

Everly Funeral Home and Cremation Service

Ghana Catholic Community

2022 Catholic Charities Ball	 25



Bronze
Julie and William Howard

Jefferson Millwork & Design, Inc.

Richard T. Kaplar

Kathleen and William (Ken) Keane

Lari Anne and Greg Kundinger/HomeFirst Mortgage

Philip Leopold

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Lohmann, Jr.

Gail and Mike Lubeley

Terri and Mike McClements 

Mary Lou and Walter McCormick

Kathy and Rich McKinless

Mr. and Mrs. James Melmer

Murphy Funeral Homes

Ann and Tom Newell 

Oblates of Saint Francis de Sales Parish – 
Saint John Neumann 

Rita and John Palaszczuk

Lisa Phelan

Dr. and Mrs. Frank Portell

Marianne Prendergast Washington Fine Properties

John P. Reiter

RSM
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Bronze
Saint Paul VI Catholic High School 

Manuel Seara/Lorton Stone

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Silek

Transwestern Real Estate Services

United Bank

Colleen and Joseph Vorbach

Carolyn and Charles Wasaff

Benefactor
Joanne and Sam Abbate

Kimberly and Timothy Aubry

Barbara and Jeb Bankert 

Bronson Family Dentistry

Michael Bruen

Suzette and Fred Brynn

Carol J. and Vincent A. Cannava

Michelle and Stephen Carattini

Katie and Wallace Cooney

Marilynn J. and J. William Dalgetty 

Gregory Ferrara

Alice and Kevin Fitzgerald
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Benefactor
Barbara and Roger Furey

Mary and William Gately

Donna and Mark Greer

Holy Family Catholic Church

Christine and Kevin Keane

KIHOMAC, Inc.

Susie and John King

Victoria and Roland Lemieux

Elizabeth and Stephen Lewarne

Linda McMahon

Carolyn and Alex McMillan

Mary Ann and Frederic R. Miller

Carole and Lawrence Morris

Mount Saint Mary’s University and Seminary

Kathleen and Donald Mueller

Constance Sims Nelson

Mr. and Mrs. James H. O’Brien

Gabriel Ortiz

Mr. and Mrs. J. Denis O’Toole

Ernest Piro

Felicia A. Pricenor

Anthony Renzette 
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Benefactor
Claire and Raul Ricarte 

Donna Weyh and Brian Roberts

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

Saint Catherine of Siena Catholic Church

Saint Francis of Assisi Catholic Church

Joanne and Kenneth Schoonover

Lynn and Matthew Shank

Terri and Harvey Singer

Kathleen and James Stamer

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Test

Laura and Robert Tramonte/The Italian Store

Robert Van Kirk

Elsa and Carlos Velez

Dr. and Mrs. Michael J. Watts

Renee and Richard White

Supporter
Kathleen and Samuel Althoff

Anonymous

Kathy and Joe Budzynski

Pat Ennis/American Solutions for Business
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Supporter
Jeannette and Thaddeus Godlewski

Geraldine Hall 

Meagan and Scott Hamberger

Nancy and Timothy Hayes

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Lawler

Regina and Charles Lindsay

Rebecca and James McDermott

Judy and James Minogue

Madeleine and Bob Mueller

Mr. and Mrs. Jack A. Oliva

Laurie and Kenneth Tarpey

Jennie Trapasso

Underwriters
ECS Mid-Atlantic, LLC

Wine Service at Dinner

Julie Nirschl Realty, Long and Foster
Cocktail Hour
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“We Care Week” was initiated by Ball volunteers over a decade ago to help raise 
awareness among our Arlington Diocesan school students of the great works 
of Catholic Charities programs. Their continued support is amazing and their 
donations help feed, clothe and house God’s people in need. A heartfelt thank you 
goes out to the participating schools! 

Catholic Schools 
 “We Care Week”

All Saints. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                          $580

Bishop Ireton. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     $1,500

Bishop O'Connell High School. .   $4,675

Blessed Sacrament. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                $427

Epiphany School. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  $654

Holy Cross Academy. . . . . . . . . . . . . .              $500

Holy Family. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                       $240

Holy Spirit. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                         $698

Nativity . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                          $1,000

Our Lady of Good Counsel. . . . . .       $1,470

Our Lady of Hope . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 $200

Paul VI High School. . . . . . . . . . . . .              $4,727

Queen of Apostles. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 $565

Sacred Heart Academy. . . . . . . . . . . .            $282

Siena Academy. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    $388

St. Agnes. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                           $500

St. Ambrose . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                        $473

St. Andrew the Apostle. . . . . . . . . . . .             $100

St. Ann. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                             $700

St. Anthony of Padua. . . . . . . . . . . . . .              $226

St. Bernadette. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     $850

St. Francis of Assisi. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 $100

St. James. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                         $2,598

St. John Academy. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  $575

St. John the Evangelist . . . . . . . . . . . .            $463

St. Joseph's . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                      $2,176

St. Leo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                           $1,215

St. Louis. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                           $893

St. Mark . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                         $2,400

St. Mary of Sorrow's Preschool. . . . . .     $85

St. Michael. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                         $955

St. Rita. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                              $372

St. Theresa. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $1,200

St. Thomas Aquinas Regional. . . . .      $732

St. Thomas More Cathedral. . . . . .     $1,412

St. Timothy. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                       $3,821

St. Veronica. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                        $903

Total. .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  . $40,655
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Special Thanks

Liljenquist & Beckstead Jewelers
The Honorable and Mrs. William S. Colwell

Mary Beth and Jim Carroll
The Ritz-Carlton, Tysons Corner

The Palm Restaurant
for their generous donations to the Raffle

V
Bishop Michael F. Burbidge & The Diocese of Arlington

for opening Burke Hall for the Ball Kick-off Reception

V
Dr. Joseph Vorbach, Iii, Superintendent of Catholic Schools

Renee M. White, Assistant Superintendent,  
Catholic Identity, Enrollment and Marketing

for supporting “We Care Week”

Diocesan Schools
for generously supporting “We Care Week” and other CCDA projects throughout the year

V
Catholic Charities & Catholic Diocese of Arlington Staff

especially Debra Beard, Stephen Carattini, Meaghan Dofflemeyer,  
Claudia Harper, Brandie Hartzell, Zach Keninitz, Bob Mueller,  

Kimberly Murphy, Jeff Rostand, Diana Sims Snider, Alison Spencer, and Peggy Tripp

V
Martha Goetzman and Julie Nirschl, 2022 Ball Advisors

for planning the Ball Kick-off Reception and for their generous support and guidance

V
Karen and William Skinner

for opening their home for the invitation stuffing luncheon

V
Katherine Tramonte

for her dedication to and creative leadership of Young Adult Events
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Special Thanks

The Many Volunteers Who Assisted the Decorations Committee 
by Securing Table Centerpieces in Shops Throughout the Country

especially Jocky Creasy, Mary Sue Hitch, Ann Wyker, and 
Susan & Ken Freeburn (NC); Joe Corey, Katie Matthews and John Dunn (NJ); 

Joe Dodd and Brandon Guilliams (VA); Meredith Evans Wiggins (SC); 
Mary Yordy (MD); and Sue Wuerthner and Ed Goodwin (NY and PA)

V
Alan Holmer, Special Gifts Chair

for helping with the bid the night of the Ball

V
Kelly Mcginn, Special Gifts Chair

for being our Master of Ceremonies

V
New Eve Media

for their creative production of tonight’s video that shows 
how our donations have helped so many people

V
Student & Adult Volunteers

for their assistance tonight

V
The Ritz-Carlton, Tysons Corner

Pat Wilson and The Ritz-Carlton Staff

V
Millennium

for tonight’s music

V
Carmel Steindam Graphic Design

for the design of our invitation and program

V
Evolution Printing

for the production of our invitation and program
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This evening, the Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Arlington is celebrating 
the 40th Ball—Remembering the Past with Gratitude in which we celebrate 

past accomplishments and look forward to continued success in providing our 
support to Catholic Charities programs.  This organization has been working towards 
meeting the needs of the marginalized and underserved for the past 74 years.  

 This year we welcome Vicki Foster and Karen Skinner as this year’s Ball Chairs.  We 
are forever thankful to all of those who have served before us and those to come who 
continue to volunteer year after year to join the Ball Committee in its endeavor to 
create this beautiful evening for all to enjoy and especially to raise funding to benefit 
those who most need our support in the Arlington Diocese.  Catholic Charities is 
especially grateful for all you do to help them in their mission but those most grateful 
hearts are those who are uplifted due to your generosity.

The Catholic Charities Ball was created in 1981 when James J. Matthews initiated the 
concept of a ball to raise funding from the private sector to ensure Catholic Charities 
could continue to meet the expanding needs of its programs. Bishop Welsh embraced 
the idea and the plans for the first Catholic Charities Ball began to take shape. The 
purpose of a Ball was twofold:  to generate needed revenue for Catholic Charities 
programs and to foster fellowship and a spirit of unity as a caring Catholic community.  
The first Ball was held on June 11, 1982.  The Special Gifts Committee was created 
to secure large contributions from individuals, professionals and corporations.  This 
year we are pleased to have the wonderful team of Alan Holmer and Kelly McGinn as 
our Special Gifts Chairs.  With them, we know this year’s Ball will be truly successful.  
We are also very honored to have Keany Produce and Gourmet (Kevin, Danny, Chris 
and Ted Keany) as this year’s Honorary Ball Chairs.  

The Ball has come a long way since its inception, from the initial Ball’s attendance 
of over 400 guests to often hosting 1,000 guests – this due to the combined efforts of 
the volunteers of the Ball Committee, the Special Gifts Committee, and the Advisory 
Committee.  One of the largest ballrooms in the area is filled to capacity year after 
year with generous individuals who want to make a difference in the lives of the less 
fortunate.   

Last year due to the COVID pandemic, there was no way to conduct an in-person 
Ball.  Therefore, Catholic Charities and the Ball Leadership invited people to support 
their neighbors in need and view  “By the Grace of God” A Video of Generosity and 
Service which premiered in lieu of the traditional Ball on February 5, 2021.  We 
are pleased to say that last year through all of your generosity under such unusual 
circumstances, we raised $1.1M; and since its inception, the Ball has raised over 
$19.3M.  The enthusiasm of all who participate in this worthwhile endeavor creates a 
sense of community and pride in our diocese. 

Catholic Charities Ball 
History 2022
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Special Thanks
to our

Sponsors
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Catholic Charities Ball
extends special thanks and appreciation to ...

for their generous donation and support of

www.LiljenquistBeckstead.com

Tysons Galleria  |  703.448.6731
Fairfax Square  |  703.749.1200

Montgomery Mall  |  301.469.7575
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Fr. Bob C. Cilinski, Fr. Christopher Hayes,  
Fr. Edward Bresnahan, Fr. Cedric Wilson, 

Deacon Richard Kelly, the Sisters, 
the Pastoral Staff and the parishioners of the 

Church of the Nativity send their heartfelt 
prayers for the work of Catholic Charities.  

“Remembering the Past with Gratitude”

+ 6400 Nativity Lane, Burke, Virginia 22015   703/455-2400 +

www.nativityburke.org

Nativity Catholic Church
 Burke, Virginia

  “We are God’s People”

1Peter 2:10

2022 Catholic Charities Ball	 43



Money & King
Funeral Home and 
Cremation Services

171 W. Maple Ave.

Vienna, VA 22180

703-938-7440

www.moneyandking.com

FAMILY OWNED SINCE 1881
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6600 Little Falls Road, Arlington, VA 22213 |  703-237-1433 |   www.bishopoconnell.org

for Catholic Charities
45 years and 350,000 cans of soup

Where Tradition Transforms

BISHOP O’CONNELL
HIGH SCHOOL

Exceptional college-prep curriculum

Passionate faculty dedicated to 
individual student success

Supportive, Catholic environment
Rigorous science, technology, engineering

and mathematics (STEM) program

Dynamic global leadership program

Comprehensive arts, athletics, and 
extracurricular o�erings

READER PICK
Best Private
High School
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Proud to sponsor Catholic Charities

For catering inquiries:

mike@kimberlyscorporatecatering.com

703-448-7298 
www.kimberlyscorporatecatering.com
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We Are Pleased
To Support The Need

V
Dianne & Angelo N. Basso
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FutureLaw
Barrie Bowers	 Roger Bowers

Commercial Real Estate

Property Management Law

Land Use Law

www.FutureLaw.net	 804.726.2408

an eye for detail

design n illustration 

project management

202-549-7432

carmel@steindamdesign.com

www.behance.net/csteindam

Honored to support  

Catholic Charities 

of the Arlington Diocese 

H

C A R M E L 
g r a p h i c  d e s i g n

S T E I N D A M

brochures  n  logos  n  corporate image  n  exhibit design  n  print & online communication solutions — for businesses and associations
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7200 South Hill Drive | Manassas, VA 20109 | 571.292.1213

GRAPHIC DESIGN | PRINTING & MAILING | SIGNS & DISPLAYS
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Thank you and God’s Blessings 
to our dedicated Ball Volunteers who have  

selflessly given their time, talent and energy  

to raise more than $20 million for Catholic Charities  

over the last 40 years. 
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2019 CATHOLIC CHARITIES BALL
PHOTOGRAPHS 

BY

View and Order Photographs
Before May 1, 2019

Visit
www.ccda.net or

JeniferMorrisPhotography.com

Select tab: View Your Event
Select: Events - Awards - Galas

Click gallery: Catholic Charities Balls
Password: Charity

View and Order Photographs
Before May 1, 2022

Visit 
www.ccda.net or

JeniferMorrisPhotography.com

Select tab: View Your Event
Select: Events - Awards - Galas

Click gallery: Catholic Charities Balls
Password: Charity

2022 CATHOLIC CHARITIES
PHOTOGRAPHS

BY
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Thank you
for attending and 

making the 

2022 Catholic Charities Ball 

a Success.

We look forward to 

seeing you at the next 

Catholic Charities Ball 

in 2023. 
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More than a land use and real estate law firm, our 
firm has grown to offer a comprehensive array of legal 
services to serve our clients.

7 0 3 . 5 2 8 . 4 7 0 0   |   t h e l a n d l a w y e r s . c o m

• Land Use & Zoning
• Real Estate Transactions
• Litigation

• Business Transactions
• Eminent Domain
• Estate Planning



Accomplish your charitable goals through an Endowment 
or Donor Advised Fund (DAF)
A Named Endowment: The principal is held in perpetuity while earnings provide 
for charities. Some existing funds include:

•	 Basilica of St. Mary Dedicated Tuition Fund

•	 Seminarian Education Endowment Fund (SEEF)

•	 The Ruth and Hal Launders/St. Joseph’s School Fund

A Donor Advised Fund simplifies charitable giving. A private foundation can be 
expensive while a DAF provides cost savings and tax advantages. For 2020-2021, the 
Foundation had 30 grant distributions totaling $237,090. 

•	 Through their Faith and Works in Action Donor Advised Fund, Joseph and Ann 
Guiffre have supported the Basilica School of Saint Mary’s Mater Dei Program 
and Classroom with a challenge grant.

•	 The school, like several diocesan schools, is committed to offering Catholic 
education to children on the full spectrum of educational needs. This DAF grant is 
inspiring Basilica of Saint Mary parishioners to support this critical program.

Gretchen Koch 
703-841-3819 
gretchen.koch@arlingtondiocese.org

Building a
of Faith

Legacy




